



EXECUTIVE MANSION RALEIGH, NORTH CAROLINA November 9, 1932.

Mrs. J. B. Spilman, Greenville, N. C.

My dear Mrs. Spilman:

I wish to express to you the appreciation of Governor Gardner and myself for your kind thoughtfulness in sending us the E. C. T. C. paper containing the account of our delightful visit to your institution.

We certainly enjoyed every minute of our stay in Greenville and the memory of our trip there will always remain one of the bright spots of our lives.

With cordial good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

tay Webb gardner